


SPENCER COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
PUBLIC HEARING
NEW TAYLORSVILLE ELEMENTARY CAFETERIA
Thursday, August 31, 2017
6:30 p.m. 



BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:
Ms. Debbie Herndon, Board  Chair
Ms. Janet Bonham, Vice Chair
Dr. Lynn Shelburne
Mr. Bart Stark

ABSENT:
Ms. Sandy Clevenger

OTHERS PRESENT:  Superintendent Chuck Adams, Steve Rucker, Mark Thomas, Chuck Abell, Vicki Goodlett, Janet Allen, John Shindlebower, and Michele Barlow.


ORDER # 31
CALL TO ORDER
Ms. Debbie Herndon, Board Chair called the Public Hearing to order at 6:31 p.m. and read the statement below:

The Spencer County Board of Education will hold a Public Hearing at the NEW Taylorsville Elementary School Cafeteria on Thursday, August 31, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. to hear public comments regarding the general fund tax levy options.  The rates being considered range from a compensating rate of 62.8%  to a maximum rate of 65.3% reflecting the ___4%____ increase as allowed by House Bill 44.


 “NOTICE OF HEARING” TO RECEIVE COMMENTS ON PROPOSED TAX RATES (EACH SPEAKER IS LIMITED TO 3 MINUTES PLEASE.)
Ms. Debbie Herndon invited anyone present to speak with a limit of 3 minutes.
No individuals signed to address the Board.









ORDER# 32
ADJOURN PUBLIC HEARING 
A motion to adjourn the public hearing at 6:32 p.m. was made by Ms. Janet Bonham and seconded by Mr. Bart Stark.

Ms.  Debbie Herndon		Yes
Ms. Janet Bonham			Yes
Ms. Sandy Clevenger		Absent 
Dr. Lynn Shelburne			Yes
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Bart Stark 			Yes 
